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To whom it may concern, I want you to know that I am adamantly opposed to the Abortion
 Law Reform Amendemnt Bill put forward by Mr Rob Pyne MP. It seems obvious to me that
 the removal of abortion from the Qld Criminal code will directly result in an increase of
 needless unborn baby deaths. There are many people in society who simply have no
 moral compass and will take advantage of a relaxation of the current law to cater for
 merciless whims such as gender selection for example. The current law is there to protect
 those who have no voice as well as those who need to be saved from a life of regret.

Kind regards,
Wayne 
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